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Assistant Secretary/Treasurer Angela Telega 

and Chief WWTP Operator Robert Fuller 

accepted a tree donated by Andover Bank 

Albion Branch. 

Albion Borough will be hosting an electronic waste and hazardous waste collection 

opportunity at the Borough Garage through the Erie County Recycling Program. This year 

the collection day will be held on June 11, 2022. All participants must register. 

Cheryl Fink and Eric Senor, Andover Bank, 

presented a tree in recognition of National 

Arbor Day to Albion Borough. The tree was 

planted in the Albion Borough Park near the 

picnic table located by the playground.  

 

For more information go to  

www.albionborough.org 

These drive-thru programs are designed to 

provide residents with safe and convenient 

recycling of any unwanted electronic devices 

or household chemicals. Due to the COVID-

19 pandemic, credit card will be 

the ONLY form of payment that is accepted. 

Cash and checks will NOT be accepted. After 

completion of an online registration for the 

program, residents will receive an email 

confirmation for their upcoming scheduled 

date. Text and email reminders will be sent to 

each participant leading up to the event. 

Appointments are required to help reduce 

traffic flow and wait time. All chemicals must 

be clearly labeled and securely sealed. 

Containers greater than 5 gallons in size will 

NOT be accepted.  

 

The link to register is on the Albion Borough 

website: www.albionborough.org  
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